From: Craig Metzger < cmetzger@huroncounty.ca>

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 3:24 PM

To: Vanessa Culbert <vculbert@southhuron.ca>

Subject: RE: Lambton Shores- Notice of Public Meeting

Hi Vanessa,

As the application is for the removal of a holding symbol, I have no concerns or other comments on the application. Sincerely,

Craig Metzger

Senior Planner | Planning & Development Department

County of Huron | www.HuronCounty.ca

(519) 524-8394 ext. 3235

This message is only intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may be privileged. This message may contain information that is confidential and exempt from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient or their authorized agent, you may not forward or copy or disclose this information and you must delete or destroy all copies of this message and attachments received. If you received this communication in error, please notify me immediately.